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24 January 2023

J Buckingham
Via email: fyi-request-21349-9eca842f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Buckingham
Official information request relating to the drain outside 1 Kinnell Grove, Papakowhai.
| refer to your official information request dated 6 December 2022.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

1. Please provide any correspondence or records in relation to the drain outside of 1 Kinnell
Grove Papakowhai, Porirua 5024. This drain is situated on council land at the edge of the
footpath and this property's driveway on the side closest to Tweed Road.

This includes:

- Any complaints and internal correspondence or action taken by Porirua City Council
from 1 June 2019 to date

- Any records the Council holds about this drain or other three water infrastructure in this
vicinity that may be connected to this drain

Please see attachments and the following link to our GIS which shows the three-waters
infrastructure near 1 Kinnel Grove:
https://maps.poriruacity.govt.nz/localmaps/viewer/?map=d64aac69e0784c4dab272850f71a8f47

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at
official.information@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

WMWMJ‘

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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